From: Quentin Given

Sent: 22 March 2015 18:42

To: LDF

Subject: SA 63: Broad Water Farm area

The site allocation document does not — other than by a red line — indicate that the park would be built on. But we
are told that the council’s plan does include building housing in the park to decant tenants from Tangmere block.

No such incursion into the park is acceptable. If such decanting is necessary, it needs to be built into the council’s
plan for other sites.

Quentin Given

Co-ordinator

Tottenham & Wood Green Friends of the Earth
www.foe.co.uk/tottenhamwoodgreen
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